voorzet mail van Luuk aan de Commissie m.b.t. glyfosaat.

Dear , dear members of the AGG,

The Commission invited the member states to act as the RMS for glyphosate.

None of the member states showed any interest until the suggestion came to be RMS as a group,
acting together under the umbrella of a steering committee, the Assessment Group on Glyphosate
(AGG).

The AGG presently consists of five member states, which in the opinion of the Ctgb is the minimal
size of the group.

The Ctgb/Netherlands is willing to commit itself as a member of that group taking on all relevant
responsibilities, unless the size of the group is reduced because one or more members states
withdraw from the AGG, or other forms of co-operation are suspended. In that case, the Ctgb will
have to discontinue its co-operation as well.

With best regards, Luuk





